City of Cambridge

Special Meeting

August 6, 2018
7:00 p.m.

A special meeting of the Cambridge City Council was held on August 6, 2018 at Cambridge City Hall. The purpose of this special meeting was to consider negotiating a lien filed on 60 N 2nd Street for utilities and to hold a workshop on amending Title 5, Chapter 4 (Animals) of the Cambridge city code.
Present were Mayor Jack Toothman, Council President Mark Loveland, Jeff Chance, Gary Franklin, and Verl Cate.  Also present was City Clerk/Treasurer Sandra McKee,  Ernie Houghton Public Works Superintendent, Richard Trost, Tony Corson, Lacy Hellums, and Thel Pearson
Mayor Toothman called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and Gary Franklin led the Pledge of Allegiance.  Mayor Toothman asked City Clerk Sandra McKee to give the council background information on 60 N 2nd Street including that the city has a lien filed on the property and the current balance.  After some discussion Jeff Chance made a motion to accept Tony Corson and Lacy Hellums offer to pay $5,000.00 to release the lien on utilities and clear the past due on account 055-00 in the amount of $86,690.41 on the property at 60 N 2nd Street.  Mark Loveland seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.  City Clerk Sandra McKee will prepare and invoice as to such and when payment is paid in full the lien will be released.
The council then held a workshop on Amending Title 5, Chapter 4 (Animals).  The council discussed the current ordinance on animals and made recommendations for changes.  The city clerk will put together a draft ordinance with the input for review at the next regular meeting on August 13, 2018.
Adjourn – Mark Loveland made a motion to adjourn.  Jeff Chance seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 9:16 p.m. 

____________________________________       ________________________________

Sandra McKee, City Clerk


       Jack Toothman, Mayor
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